
Mount, Gail

From: Green, Leonard
Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2015 10:51 AM
To: 'interconnection@ecoplexus.com'
Cc: Mount, Gail; Conrad, Daniel; 'Bryan Gower'
Subject: e911 Address Assignments (Docket Nos. SP-3556, 3760,3558 and 3759, Subs 0)

Mr. Stuebe,

The NC Utilities Commission has received and filed the Notifications of e911 Address Assignments submitted
by Ecoplexus in the above-referenced dockets. The submission of this information is appreciated by the
Commission, and fulfills the requirements of Commission Rule R8-64(d)(3) to keep the Commission informed
of changes regarding these facilities.

In these filings, you also request that the Commission issue an amended Certificate of Public Convenience and
Necessity and Registration (CPCNs) to reflect the updated e911 addresses. In the past, the Commission has
issued amended CPCNs to update e911 addresses. However, these updates to the address of the facility are
generally minor changes that do not affect or change the actual location of the facility. Therefore, in recent
months the Commission has determined that it is sufficient to note the e911 address update on its records,
without the need to issue an amended CPCN.

Nevertheless, if there is a particular circumstance or need that makes it important to have the CPCNs
amended in these dockets, please let me know.

Thank you.

Len Green
Senior Staff Attorney
NC Utilities Commission
lgreen@ncuc.net
(919) 733-0834

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.


